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Notice Regarding Certain Article Today 
 
 

Today, GLOBAL NEWS ASIA, a news distribution site in Japan, reported that a shooting occurred at 
“Okada Manila”, the integrated resort operated by the Universal Entertainment Group in Manila, Philippines, 
and that a Japanese national was injured. 

This report was not issued by our group; they are entirely false and without foundation. Okada Manila 
maintains comprehensive security measures to ensure safety, and no shooting incident or bodily injury of any 
kind has occurred. Furthermore, the article in question states that local media outlets have been reporting on 
the incident; however, no such reports have been made by any local media whatsoever. 

Universal Entertainment Corporation has requested that the relevant media outlet promptly remove and 
correct the articles in question. 


